
Neil Squire Society is  

LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS  

for their Computer Comfort Program 

 

Computer Comfort Program is Burnaby based program and also is delivered by 

distance – so the volunteers can participate by distance. 

Staff and volunteers 

Volunteers play a very important role in the Computer Comfort Program. Working 

one-on-one with participants, they make it possible for you to learn at your own 

pace and provide you with the guidance you need to reach your goals. 

Interested?  Contact Munesh Raman at muneshr@neilsquire.ca 

http://www.neilsquire.ca/involved/job-opportunities/education-assistant-burnaby-bc/
mailto:muneshr@neilsquire.ca

